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METROPOLE TELEVISION MANAGEMENT BOARD RENEWAL 
 

                                                                                        

Given the current competitive environment and the quality of the management team, 

the M6 Group’s Supervisory Board, in its meeting held on 5 May 2014, approved the 

early reappointment of the Executive Board, whose term of office was due to end on 25 

March 2015.  

 

Following the change in the term of office of the Executive Board (from 5 to 3 years) in 

accordance with the decision of the Shareholders’ General Meeting of the same day, 

the Executive Board is reappointed until 25 March 2018.  

 

The composition of the Executive Board will therefore remain the same, namely: 
 

 

•  Nicolas de TAVERNOST, Chairman,  
 

 

• Thomas VALENTIN, Vice-Chairman of the Executive Board in charge of 

Programmes and Content,  
 

 

• Robin LEPROUX, Vice-Chairman of the Executive Board in charge of Sales 

and Business Development,  
 

 

• Jérôme LEFEBURE, Member of the Executive Board in charge of Finance and 

Support functions.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Neuilly sur Seine, May 6, 2014 
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INVESTOR RELATIONS   ERIC GHESTEMME   + 33 (1) 41 92 59 53  EGHESTEMME@M6.FR 

PRESS   YANN DE KERSAUSON + 33 (1) 41 92 73 50  YDEKERSAUSON@M6.FR 

 


